COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday 19th June 2006
Question No. 19
QUESTION: Councillor E. Maloney 
"To ask the Manager to report on the long awaited CCTV scheme for Tallaght?"

 

REPLY:
In the administrative area of South Dublin County two Garda schemes have been approved viz at Tallaght Town Centre and at Clondalkin Village, including Newlands Cross area.   The Minister for Justice, Equality and Law reform stated as follows in a reply to a recent parliamentary questions. 

“A number of Garda CCTV systems have been rolled out to various locations in the State in recent years. Initial installations took place in Dublin, Cork and Tralee and a further 17 locations nationwide were subsequently selected, including Clondalkin and Tallaght to receive a Garda CCTV system. This programme of Implementation of CCTV systems is being implemented on a phased basis. 

Installation of CCTV systems is of necessity a detailed complex and lengthy process. I am anxious to accelerate the implementation of the CCTV programme and reduce as far as possible the workload of the Garda Siochana in this regard.  I believe that the answer is to outsource the installation of Garda CCTV systems 

to the greatest extent possible, making use not only of the technical but also of the Project Management expertise in the private sector. I have asked the Commissioner to submit proposals for outsourced CCTV systems in the eleven locations in the remaining two phases, with a view to achieving implementation in priority locations by the end of 2006”.
It is understood that a Peer Review, with the Department of Finance regarding the employment of Consultants is currently being undertaken and as soon as this process is complete, tenders for the installation of the necessary equipment can then be sought. 
